



Dear Anna;
Welcome! It’s great to have you as a member of our practice!   We look forward to seeing the positive changes you will experience under chiropractic care!  
I first became involved with chiropractic after experiencing severe lower back pain due to high mileage running while on the cross country team at Averill Park High School.  While in college I was looking for a career in which I could combine my interest in science with my love of helping people.  Since I experienced such wonderful results while in high school, chiropractic seemed the natural choice.  After receiving my Bachelor’s Degree, I completed four additional years of chiropractic training at New York Chiropractic College and graduated Magna Cum Laude in 1993.  I began private practice after completing an internship in Syracuse, New York. 

Ours is a family practice.  Since I was helped as an adolescent, I have a special interest in working with children  and teens.  I’m always excited to help a youngster and possibly prevent some of the problems I see in our adult patients.  

Along with improvement in the symptoms that brought you to our office, you may also see enhanced performance in school, sports and all of your everyday activities!

Be sure to thank the family member that brought you to our office to make you the best person you can be….a healthy one!  

In Good Health
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